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Comments:  

I support the establishment of a new police district for the Waianae Coast.  An increased 

presence is needed for the area and a district that includes not only the Waianae Coast but also 

Ewa and Kapolei areas may be too big for officers to respond in a timely manner should multiple 

incidents take place in those areas. 
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